
 

 
 

 
 

Monday 10th June  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

6W’s Compliment Chain Reward 
 
As a result of their excellent behaviour, 6W have completed their compliment chain and have earned a reward 
which will take place on Wednesday 19th June 2024 in the afternoon.  
 
We will be having a film afternoon with a visit to ‘Mrs Woolf’s ice-cream parlour’! Please could you let me know 
if your child has any allergies as I will happily provide an alternative if necessary.  
 
If the children would like to, they are permitted to change into casual clothes. The children should bring in their 
outfits for the compliment chain party in a bag so they can change after lunch, before the party begins.   
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Woolf       
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